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January 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Appropriate Footwear for School 

 

I would like to take a moment to remind you about our school's dress code, specifically regarding 

footwear. 

 

Our school policy requires students to wear low-heeled, plain black shoes as part of their uniform. It 

is important to note that boots or boot-like styles, including ankle boots, are not allowed. 

Additionally, canvas shoes or trainers are also not permitted. 

 

The choice of appropriate footwear contributes to the overall appearance and professionalism of 

our school community. Low-heeled, plain black shoes are not only in line with our uniform guidelines 

but also help ensure a safe and comfortable learning environment for all students. 

 

We kindly ask for your co-operation in ensuring that your daughter comes to school wearing the 

correct footwear. Your support in adhering to the dress code is greatly appreciated, as it helps 

maintain a sense of unity and pride within our school. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the dress code or if there are any specific 

circumstances that need consideration, please do not hesitate to get in touch with our school 

office. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

D Delaney 

 

Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 
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